
From:
To: Committee of Adjustment
Subject: [External] Notice of hearing-Minor variance application A023/23- 16 Cavalier Crescent, Thornhill
Date: Thursday, May 25, 2023 11:37:30 AM

Dear Committee Members;

My name is Mahmood Ghinani and I am the owner and resident of 15 Cavalier Crescent,
Thornhill.  Pursuant to the Notice of Hearing for minor variance application A023/23
regarding 16 Cavalier Crescent property which is planned for the construction of a new
dwelling, this email serves as my objection to the height increase requested by the new owners
of the said property.  The increase in the height of the new construction, if it proceeds,  blocks
the much needed afternoon sunlight in my house and  adversely affects the quality of my
residence.  Therefore, I am herein protesting the height increase and respectfully request the
committee to consider not to approve such variance and require revisions to the new
construction plans.   Thank you in advance for your consideration in this matter.  

Sincerely,
Mahmood Ghinani

 


